
 

Friday 4th August 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: Year 9 Subject Selection for 2018 

 

Subject selections will be made online via our EdVal course selection website.  The period for 
selection opens on Tuesday August 8th and closes on Friday August 11th.  

It is vital that the signed and printed form is returned to the labelled box in the General Office 
by Friday August 11th. If students cannot print the form at home they can log back in at school to 
print the form in their own time and then get it signed. NO hand written notes will be accepted.  

To give your child a greater chance of gaining the electives they desire, online selections must be 
made during this time.   

The web address for EDVAL is http://web.edval.com.au   

Instructions on how to use the EDVAL course selection website can be found on the College 
Website under the curriculum tab – 2018 Course guides.   

YEAR 9 ELECTIVE UNITS ARE SUBJECT TO UNIT CHARGES.  Parents and students should consider 
their information as part of their selection process.  Information on fees can be found at: 
http://www.berwickcollege.vic.edu.au/2018-course-info-fees/ 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Miss Dee Longwill      Mr David Busteed 
Junior School Leader      Assistant Principal 
longwill.dee.p@edumail.vic.gov.au    busteed.david.m@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Students Name - HG 

Webcode: CODE 

Course Selection Deadlines  
 

Opens Tuesday 8th August  
 

Closes Friday 11th August 
 

You must complete your subject selection, which includes handing in your signed 
printout, by Friday11th August.  
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Year 9 Subject Selection for 2018 

• The Year 9 Curriculum comprises a group of compulsory subjects together with some 
choices your child is required to make. 
 

• This is a new and exciting time. Your child will be able to make decisions about what 

they want to study in 2018.  

• At Berwick College, our curriculum is student-driven. We structure our classes based on 

students’ choices.  

• Subject selections are completed online. 

• Students will receive a unique webcode from their Student Learning Leader. 

• Students study seven (7) subjects per semester.  

• Core (year-long compulsory) subjects are English, Maths, Science and Humanities. 

• Students will select six (6) units for the whole 2018 year  

• ALL Students Must Choose  

• One (1) Technology Subject 

• One (1) The Arts Subject 

• One (1) Physical Education Subject 

• Plus Three (3) Other Electives of your choice  

• Plus Reserve subjects - The above selections need to be made carefully 

as students may be placed in these subjects as their main selections.  

• If you are a part of the Basketball or Dance Academy you must select 

these as part of an elective subject.  

  

Berwick College 
Improving the Learning 

Course Selection Deadlines  
 

Opens Tuesday 8th August  
 

Closes Friday 11th August 
 

You must complete your subject selection, which includes handing in your signed 
printout, by Friday11th August.  

 
Failure to submit your preferences by the above dates will limit your subject 

choice. 



 

 

 
 

Checklist   

• I have read through all of the subject descriptions in the 

junior curriculum guide.  
 

• I completed all the steps of the selection process online. 

 
 

• I have printed the summary page of my selections, and 

read through it to ensure that it is correct.  
 

• My parents/guardian is aware of the Unit Charges of the 

subjects I have selected.  
  

• My parents/guardian have signed the subject selection 

summary form  
 

• I have returned my signed summary sheet to the main 

office by Friday 11th August  
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